
 

 

02/07/2025 

Chair Smith and Vice-Chair Waldstreicher, 

SB626,  Frederick County - Sheriff - Salary, was voted on by the Frederick County Delegation on January 

31st, 2025 and the bill amended as prescribed by SB0626/623127/1 received support from a majority of the 

Delegation. A voting list has been sent to the committee along with this letter. The Frederick County 

Delegation asks for a favorable report from the Senate Judicial Proceedings Committee. 

Sincerely, 

 

Del. Jesse T. Pippy – Chair      Sen. William Folden – Vice Chair 


